
LTB PHILIPPINES CHEFS ASSOCIATION

August 20, 2015

Dear Chefs and Members,

Thank you for attending the LTB Philippines Chefs Association 3rd After Hours & 
PCC 2015 After Party at The Brewery last 17th September 2015. It was a well-
deserved celebration for the success of the biggest Philippine Culinary Cup yet.

Special Thanks to Chef Carlo Miguel for hosting the event in his newly opened 
gastropub, The Brewery at the Palace. Everyone raised their glasses of The 
Brewery’s refreshing beers and the hearty & generous pub fare specially 
prepared by Chef Carlo & his kitchen team.

Our Gratitude to ESV, Emborg, Alternatives Food, Westan King & District Mill for 
sponsoring the After Hours event.

We invite all participants of the Philippine Culinary Cup to join LTB Philippines 
Chefs Association as Professional Members. Kindly contact our Office Manager, 
Mr. Jem Raymundo at office@ltbchefs-phils.com for membership application 
forms. And to all students & chefs under 25 years old, we encourage you to be a 
part of the Philippine Young Chefs Club (PYCC). Please reach Chef Cherrie Uy-
Tan at chefcherrieuytan@gmail.com for application details.

Please visit & like our Facebook page & do tag yourselves in our photos & follow 
us on Twitter @LTBphilschefs.

Warm regards,

Fernando Aracama
President
LTB Philippines Chefs Association
president@ltbchefs-phils.com

900 Arnaiz Ave., Maka0 City, Philippines 1200 
www.ltbchefs-phils.com
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